
Monday 19th January 2015 

A Frosty Morning walk 

The whole class walked to the woods this morning. 

On the way we crunched through the frosty grass and 

kept an eye out for icy puddles!  

In the woods, the children were encouraged to find 

leaves and twigs to put into order of size. Children 

were also encouraged to sort natural objects into 

groups, such as leaves of the same size or shape.  

The children loved exploring the wooded area.  


